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Akron/Canton Section


Minutes

September 10, 2013

Attendance:  Rob Voss, Walt Pechenuk, Rick Buchanan

The minutes of the August 13, 2013 meeting were reviewed.  Pechenuk/Buchanan moved to approve minutes.  Motion carried

Buchanan reviewed the Treasurer’s Report for the month of August.  It was noted that one of the Akron Science Fair checks for $35 was cashed leaving an Outstanding Checks balance of $85 at this point in time.  Pechenuk/Buchanan moved to approve the Treasurer's Report.  Motion carried.
Walt Pechenuk noted that we have no student chapter representative as yet.

Rob Voss indicated that Dean Philips is setting up a program for October with Al Morenic as speaker.  Brent Sisler invited IEEE to attend a joint meeting of ASME/ADSPE on October 29 at B&W on the subject of “Introduction to Dynamic Simulation”.  There is no cost and 1 CPD hour is available.
Bob Osterhout will be requesting PACE funds by the end of the month for a proposed PACE event (Senior Member Upgrade seminar).
Rick Buchanan reported that the Canton E-Week banquet will be held on Wednesday, February 19 at Skyland Pines.  CJEC is looking for a speaker and is looking at Tony Uranker, ODOT as the speaker.
The September program will be a presentation on “Predictive Maintenance in GIS Substations” by John Lauletta.  The date is September 24 at the Tangier Restaurant.  Cash Bar to start at 5:00, Dinner at 6:00 and program at 6:45.  Cost to be $20 per person for IEEE members and 1 guest.  Dinner choices are Chicken Florentine, Marinated Fillet of Sirloin or Scrod Casino.  A vegetarian selection will be available on request.  Buchanan will send out the announcement and provide a copy to Shannon for the web site.
The ACESS Banquet is scheduled for Thursday, November 7.
Rob Voss is looking at another venue for the December Social.

It is anticipated that ACESS will have a joint meeting of member societies in January.
The meeting was adjourned at approximately 7:00 pm.

R. L. Buchanan for Dean Philips
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